Selectmen’s Meeting
Town of Bowdoin, Maine

March 26, 2018
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Present were:

Marc Bernier
Michelle Kelcher
Deborah Marquis

6:30 PM Pledge of Allegiance
Administrative:
Selectmen reviewed and initialed and/or signed the following:
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Selectmen’s minutes for Feb 12 and Feb 19

Bank Reconciliations for Checking and E-Gov for Feb

General Journal 2

Letter from Andrew Yenco, Jr — donating dwelling at 719 West Rd for Fire Training purposes
Responded to a letter from first-grader Caleb Chase who asked what he and friends could do to make

our town cleaner
Letter from Worker’s Comp payroll audit review and check for $329.00 adjustment to our 2017

contribution

Letter from Nadine Campbell regarding the meeting on Wednesday from 10:00 to 11:30 AM in
Bangor with Harris Computer for Trio web demo and overview of SQL conversion process
Notice of public meeting Tuesday March 27™ of the County Commissioners

Reminder of MMWAC budget meeting Tuesday, March 27 at 6PM

Other Business:

>

>

Deb made a motion to choose Marc Bernier to be Chairman of the Board of Selectmen, Michelle
seconded vote was unanimous,

George Bemier was in and told the Selectmen that Ron Cote, of Portland Trust came over and and
told George of a report that he needs to fill out every 3 years. George filied it out and showed it to
the Selectmen. Ron also told George that they would like to meet with the Board of Selectmen
before the end of May. George also asked if the Brunswick Scholarship Fund is giving us the names
of students that received scholarships from the Weston Allen Trust Fund. He said this fund can be
used for any student in Bowdoin for any alternative school, for an example, a trade school. Carol
said we stipulate the two $500 scholarships are to go to a Bowdoin boy and girl student each year,
and they have been giving us the names of the students that received them.

Adjournment: At 7:10 pm Deb made a motion to adjourn, Marc seconded, the vote was unanimous and
the meeting adjourned.



